
 
 

No. 352 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs. Finocchiaro to the Chief Minister:  
 

Darwin Cities Deal 
 
1. Please confirm that the New Civic Centre as outlined in the Darwin City 

Masterplan, which is referenced on the government’s Cities Deal website 

has now been scrapped in favour of the Lord Mayor’s preferred site in 

Cavanagh Street?   

 

2. Please identify what the budget of $2.840 million for the Cities Deal is 

being spent on this financial year? (Budget Paper 3 page 32)? 

 

3. The government has stated there is a commitment of $100 million for the 

Cities Deal.  Where is this in the budget papers given Budget Paper No 4, 

page 29 only includes $15.1 million for the redevelopment of State Square 

connecting the waterfronts and activation laneways and an overestimated 

allocation of $31.1 million for the underground car park, which is now 

$19.4 million?  

 

 

 


